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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240

June 5, 1972

Charles B. Gillespie, Jr.
P. 0. Box 1179
Midland, Texas 79701

Dear Mr. Gillespie:

You are the operator of several wells in the Townsend Wolfcamp Pool which
are presently shut in and are apparently uneconomical to produce. These
wells are the State '"D" Nos. 2, 4, 6, 7, and State "C" No. 3, all located
in Section 1, T-16-S, R-35-E.

Since it would appear that you will probably not produce these wells, it
would be proper for you to consider plugging and abandoning the wells at
this time. Therefore, unless you have an immediate need for these wells,
I would suggest that you consider plugging and abandoning.

Would you please advise this office as to your plans for this group of
wells.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1
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